Villanueva, Mary Ellen o,

From: Villanueva, Mary Ellen

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2001 11:02 AM
To: ‘pcole@br-inc.com'

Cc: Hayden, Steven

Subject: Nye SRC #13

Peggy.

At the beginning of this month, | spoke with you about a new plat for the Nye SRC #13, because the plat we have shows a
west half dedication for the Blanco Mesaverde pool in section 12, 30N-11W. This conflicts with the dedicated acreage for
the Nye #1 which was drilled in 1951in the same section, township and range with the same pool. The Nye #1 has a south
half dedication(it is drilled in the SW quarter of the SW quarter), so the Nye SRC #13 should have a north half dedication,

since it is drilled in the NW quarter of the NW quarter. Other wells in that area in the Blanco Mesaverde pool are the Nye #
1A, Nye #16 and Nye #16A

Have you had a chance to look into this? Please let me know what you have found as Tax and Revenue Department is
requesting that we enter the acreage for this pool in the ONGARD system.

Thanks.

Marny Ellen



